
Update on Displacement Analysis 

Under the oversight of the Independent Monitor, ESI has concluded that it will move 
forward with the displacement analysis under the RFP.  ESI will make a final determination 
regarding the proposal under consideration, and update the Bidder and this website on or 
about April 22, 2009. 

 


